
CITY OF OKOBOJI 

PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION TRAINING 

11:30 AM – OCTOBER 15, 2019 

BUENA VISTA UNIVERSITY, STORM LAKE, IOWA 

610 W 4th STREET 

 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

 

There will be an out of town training session on October 15, 2019 at 11:30 AM. There is potential 

for a possible quorum, as three Planning and Zoning Commission members will be attending. This 

is not a business meeting of the Planning and Zoning Commission and no business will be 

conducted. Planning and Zoning Commission members will depart Okoboji, Iowa at 

approximately 10:00am and return around 4:30pm.  

 

   

Michael Meyers 

City Administrator 

City of Okoboji  


